From: EDC

To: Freedman, Andrea
Subject: FW: Writing in support of the proposed Building Energy Savings Program ordinance
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 2:42:29 PM

From: Nathan Jandl <njandl@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 9:57 PM

To: EDC <EDC@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: Writing in support of the proposed Building Energy Savings Program ordinance

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Members of the Economic Development Committee:

As a sustainability professional, Madison resident, and avid angler, | am deeply worried about
the negative impacts of climate change in Wisconsin. | am writing to express my support for
the proposed Building Energy Savings Program (BESP) ordinance for large commercial
buildings.

We need programs like this to make our city more resilient, smarter, and more energy
efficient. And we need to reduce our impact on global climate change.

Thank you in advance for your efforts. Please approve this project!

Sincerely,

Nathan Jandl
3917 Paunack Ave, Madison, Wl 53711
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